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Puget Sound Energy
PO. Box 97034
Bellevue, VWA 98009-9734

PSEcom

March 11, 2013

Mr. Steven V. King

Acting Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

Re:  Docket No. UE-130305 - Advice No. 2013-03

Dear Mr. Danner:

Pursuant to WAC 480-100-198, Notice Verification and Assistance, Puget Sound Energy

(the “Company”) is providing this statement that it will publish the a notice in the above-

referenced dockets in accordance with WAC 480-100-194, Publication of Proposed Tariff
Changes to Increase Charges or Restrict Access to Services.

On February 28, 2013 Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (the “Company”) filed with the
Commission electric Schedule 120, Electricity Conservation Service Rider. The requested
effective date on the filing was sixty two (62) days following the filing date or May 1,
2013. Most of the Company’s approximately 1,093,200 customers receiving electric
service will see an increase in their bill due to the proposed change and approximately 124
customers will see a decrease and 17 no change in rates. Pursuant to WAC 480-100-198,
Notice Verification and Assistance, the Company is providing this statement that it has
posted the above-referenced filing in accordance with WAC 480-100-193(1), Posting of
Tariffs for Public Inspection and Review; Web, Telephone, and Mail Access.

The Company also states that notice to the public of the filing referenced above will be
completed in accordance with WAC 480-100-194(2), Publication of Proposed Tariff
Changes to Increase Charges or Restrict Access to Services; Published Notice, by
providing notice in the form of a published notice in area newspapers. WAC 480-100-
194(1) provides that notice to customers must be provided at least thirty days before the
stated effective date which would be on or before March 31 whereas WAC 480-100-198
provides that notice to the commission must be made within ten days of filing, or in this
case March 11. Because of this difference in date between the two WAC rules the notice
attached to this letter is a draft. A copy of the published notice that appears in area
newspapers will be provided following its publication in accordance with WAC 480-100-
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194. The Company will also provide a copy of the notice to community agencies, post the
notice on pse.com and provide notice to news editors of area newspapers, television and
radio stations in accordance with the requirements of WAC 480-100-194.

Please contact Lynn Logen at (425) 462-3872 for additional information about this notice
publication or the posting. If you have any other questions please contact me at (425) 456-
2110.

Very truly your

Director, Regulatory Affairs

Enclosure
cc: Simon J. ffitch
Sheree Strom Carson



